
Public Notice
Legal Notice

	 Hancock County Board of Adjustment 
will hold a public hearing on July 8, 2020 
at 5:00 p.m. in the basement of the Han-
cock County Public Safety Center, 875 
State Street, Garner, Iowa. Virtual meet-
ing information is available on request. 
A request for variance in the front yard 
setback requirements has been filed in 
Section 4 of Avery Township, Hancock 
County, Iowa by Northern Natural Gas 
Company to consider a 33’ setback, rath-
er than the required 50’.
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